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Official Publication of Tampa Elks Lodge #708 B.P.O.E. 

Step Up Stand Proud 

Tampa Elks Lodge #708 Founded 

1902 

110 years Strong 

Published Monthly at:  
3616 West Gandy Blvd. 

Tampa, FL 33611 

 

Lodge Phone 
Office 813-831-4280 

Lounge 813-839-8928 

 

Lodge email & web: 

trahorrell@tampabay.rr.com 
www.tampaelks.com 

 

Office Hours 

12 till 5 P.M. Monday thru Friday 

 

Lounge Hours 

4:00P.M. till Closing 

Note– if Five or less people are 

present the lodge will close—The 

House Committee 

Upcoming Events 
 

Mark your calendars for these upcoming events! 

 
HOUSE COMMITTEE MEETING  TUESDAY  DEC 11TH 7:00 PM 

BUSINESS MEETING    WENDSDAY  DEC12TH 7:30 PM 

HALL DONATION   TUESDAY  DEC 4TH & 6::00  TILL 10 

LOE CHRISTMAS BAAZAR  FRIDAY   DEC 7TH 

ELK CHRISTMAS PARTY (ADULT ONLY)  SATURDAY 15TH   

BELL RINGERS AT PUBLIX   SATURDAY  15TH AND 22ND 

TAILGATE AND WING COOKOFF  SUNDAY   30TH  

NEW YEARS EVE “PARTY OF A LIFETIME” MONDAY  DEC 31ST 

LIVE ENTERTAINMENT AND FULL DINNER MENU   EACH FRIDAY NIGHT 

BREAKFAST EVERY SUNDAY AND     8:00 TILL NOON  

    -and, of course- 

Bingo Every Monday Night     6:30 PM till 10:00 PM 

 Assistance for any of the events is ALWAYS appreciated.  

 Contact any committee Chairman or Lodge officer if interested. 

 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year  From your ELK Family 
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Tracy Horrell | Exalted Ruler 
trahorrell@tampabay.rr.com 

Paul Deland | Secretary 
Secretary708@gmail.com 
Cindy Green| Treasurer 

Treasurer708@gmail.com 

 

Stay in touch with the Lodge even if you 
can’t be there! 

 

E-mail your questions, comments, and 
suggestions to the Office. 

 

EXALTED RULER ADDRESS | Tracy Horrell, ER, PLP 

   The holiday season has arrived! I hope everyone had a great 

Thanksgiving and enjoyed being with family and friends. In this time of 

giving thanks, let's take a moment and thank each other. As Elks, we do a 

lot for each other as well as in our community and I would like to per-

sonally thank each and every one of you for all that you do.  

Thank you. 

 A few weeks ago I attended the mid-year convention in Ft. Myers. 

It was, as always, a great time. During one of the meetings they spoke of 

Elks getting more involved in their community. Which is exactly what 

we will be doing. Dec 9th is our annual Children's Christmas Party. We 

invited children from Big Brothers/Big Sisters to join us. We have also 

invited the Tampa Children's Home. For those that may not know, the Tampa Elks Lodge 

built and financed a new facility for the Tampa Children's Home when it burned down years 

ago. Also, it was rebuilt on land donated by Elk Colonel H.C. Macfarlane. The Tampa Chil-

dren's Home is still very grateful to the Tampa Elks Lodge for this and has never forgotten 

what the Tampa Elks Lodge  did for them. I can't wait to see all of the children from the 

Tampa Children's Home and Big Brothers/Big Sisters receive a gift from Santa. Toys for the 

Children's Christmas Party are still needed. We would greatly appreciate any new un-

wrapped toys for this great event. 

  Since this is a time of giving, I want to remind everyone of 2 great charities, Harry 

Anna and Elks National Foundation. Please donate if you can. 

  Lastly, mark your calendars for our New Year's Eve Party!! Tickets are only $25. This 

will include dinner, a champagne toast, a breakfast buffet and you having a great time with 

great people at the friendliest Lodge in Tampa! 

  

Fraternally, 

Tracy Way Horrell 
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L o d g e   

O f f i c e r s  

Exalted Ruler 

Tracy Horrell, ER, PLP 

Leading Knight 

Pat Boyd 

Loyal Knight 

Richard Florance 

Lecturing Knight 

Albert Schnut 

Tiler 

Robert Summers 

Esquire 

Christine Harris 

Secretary 

Paul Deland 

Treasurer 

Cindy Green 

Inner Guard 
Tamatha Manley 

Chaplain 
Vic Thomas, PER 

B o a r d   

o f   

T r u s t e e s  

5‐Year 

Brian Brantley PER 
4‐Year 

Addison Horrell 
3‐Year 

Jackie Appel 
2‐Year 

Sharon Ford 
1‐Year 

Shelagh Gombarcik 

     L a d i e s  

o f  t h e  

E l k s  

President 

Susie Harlow 
Vice President 

Sue Moore 
Secretary 

Sarah Ferguson 
Treasurer 

Donna Halsey 
Parliamentarian 

Richard Florance 
Chaplain 

Susan Hagan 
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Special Dispensation  

Requested and Granted  

(required posting) 

From Paul Deland Secretary Tampa Elks 7098 

on behalf of Tracy Horrell, ER 

Date: 10/12/2012 

 Steve, I am asking on behalf of Tracy Horrell 

for Special Dispensation  to move the scheduled De-

cember 26th DDGER visit to another date, also to 

cancel the December 26th meeting due to its  

proximity to Christmas.  

REPLY: 

From Steve Harmon (West Central District Vice President 

Sent Saturday 10/13/2012 10:59 A.M. 

Granted. Just be sure to get this in the November &  

December bulletins and post notices at the lodge in December 

Thanks, Steve Harmon  WCD District Deputy 

Committees 

Hoop Shoot  

John Wane PER and  

Addison Horrell 
House Committee 

Carl Williamson, PER 
Indoctrination 

Pat Boyd 
LOE Liaison 

Susie Harlow 
Lodge Activities 

Addison Horrell 
Maintenance 

Bobby Green 
Memorial Day 

Richard Florance 
Mother’s Day 

Tracy Horrell, ER, PLP 
Officer Attendance 

Tracy Horrell, ER, PLP 
Parliamentarian 

Mike Pierson 
Ron Simpson 
Bob Pitney 
Presiding Justice 

John Redding 
Public Relations 

Kim VanWalker 
Sickness 

Pat Boyd 
Soccer Shoot 

John Wayne, PER 
Sports Activities 

John Wayne, PER 
Tamatha Manley 
Veterans Services 

Jan Bertoch 
Visitation 

Leslie Nikkinen 
Website 

Marty Quire 
Youth Activities 

John Wayne, PER 

Committees 

Accident Prevention 

Addison Horrell 
Americanism 

Richard Florance 
Athena House 

Tracy Horrell, ER, PLP 
Auditing 

Ben Veneble 
Bell Ringers 

Pat Fennell 
Bingo 

Brian Brantley, PER 
Blood Mobile 

Vic Thomas, PER 
Bulletin (Elksize) 

Pat Boyd 
Bylaws 

Rita Smith 
Community Activities 

Vic Thomas, PER 
Convention 

William Edwards, PER, PLP 
Drug Awareness 

John Wayne, PER and  
Tamatha Manley 
Elks National Foundation 

Richard Florance 
Elks Training 

Pat Boyd 
Entertainment 

Robert Summers 
Flag Day 

Richard Florance 
Government Relations 

Pat Boyd 
Hall Activities 

Wendy Hall 
Harry Anna Foundation 

Pat Boyd 
Membership / Lapsation 

Pat Boyd 
Cindy Green 
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NOTICE- 
No Meeting December 26th 
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LOE PRESIDENT’S REPORT 
Susie Harlow LOE President 

   

Greetings To All; 

  

       We hope everyone had a great Thanksgiving and hope that 

Christmas will be everything you want it to be.  Enjoy the holi-

days with your family and friends.   

  

       In 1972 the first ladies organization was formed at Tampa 708.  They were 

called Anna Miller Circle and they raised thousands of dollars for the Crippled Chil-

dren’s Hospital in Umatilla.  Although the hospital is long gone we still raise monies 

for the Children’s Therapy Vans.  Helen Beeler, wife of then ER Jim Beeler was our first LOE President 

and I am proud to be our 31st.  We must always remember our original goal was to help the children be-

cause they will always need us.  See Vera Almstedt, because she will be happy to give you a little house to 

fill up.  What a great gift you can give in this season of giving. Please give from your heart, as the rewards 

are great. 

  

        Don't forget we are having our Annual Christmas Bazaar on Dec. 7th and Sue 

Moore can use some help and donations.  Please give her a call. 

  
      Have a very MERRY CHRISTMAS and a HAPPY NEW YEAR. 
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Giving back to the Community 

  

 
Lecturing Knight Al Schnut is  

serving a Thanksgiving meal to  

the Tampa Gandy Firefighters.  

LOE BIRTHDAYS – DECEMBER   
Rosemary Hodge  12/05 

Kay Jacobs   12/07 

Jack Johnson   12/08 

Betty Pickenpaugh, PSP, PLP 12/13 

Carolyn Miller PLP  12/22 

Shelagh Gombarcik, PLP 12/24 

Sarah Ferguson, Sec.  12/29 
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO ALL 

365 CLUB  

Vera Almstedt365 Chairperson 

 

 The children wish a Happy Thanksgiving to everyone. 

I am getting a nice amount from the tables and bar, but I wish 

it were more.  Thanks to the Bingo ladies for their donations.  

The vans traveled 481,315 miles going to patients homes last 

year.  Happy to have donations from Alex Marinez, Helen 

Hotchkiss, Tracy Horrell and the bar and tables. 

 Tampa Elks # 708 support the 

community by providing meals to Elks 

and Friends who, otherwise, had no 

place to go. The Tampa Gandy Fire-

fighters and others working to keep our 

community safe were given a meal of 

turkey, ham and all the fixins on this 

Thanksgiving day!! We salute you! 
More pictures of volunteers and guests on page 13. 
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FaceBook  Information 

To POST an event Contact: 

 Mark McDonough at  

813-410-4763 or via email:  

mark@ioholistics.com  

for instructions or comments!!! 

 

OFFICER OF THE MONTH 
Paul Deland 

 He puts in countless hours doing the pa-
perwork that helps ensure our lodge is running 
smoothly. He makes sure the posters and tickets 
are created and available for all events. Join me 
in thanking him and when you see him, let him 
know how much he is appreciated. 

 
 
 

ELK OF THE MONTH 

Bobby Green 
 He is our ‘Handy Man’, our “Right Hand Man” 
our cook, painter, and fixer of the broken around the 
lodge. That and so much more can be said about this 
Elk of the Month. I thank him for all he does. 
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Buy a Bulb! 

Did you $ee the Tree? 

It i$ filled with pretty decoration$.  
 

The$e beautiful ornamants$ were hand painted by our own 

Vera Wright, Tammy Manley and her two helper$ Angel 

Danforth and Ashley Hall. 

The bulb$ are for $ale: fund$ rai$ed will go to   

Harry-Anna Trust Fund 

We want to $end the tree home NAKED Share in the 

Chri$tMa$ Spirit: take home a Tampa Elk$ 708 keep$ake for 

2012 and help our lodge meet our  

HARRY-ANNA goal! 

Prices range from $3.00 to $5.00 Dollars 



 

 Mission of the Partners In Progress 
To increase the financial strength of Tampa Elks Lodge #708, ensuring that our Lodge will be 
around for another 100 years. We will accomplish this by rebuilding our capital through  
investments made by Lodge Partners who are determined to secure Tampa Elks Lodge #708’s 
long term future. Interest earned on the investments will remain in the investment account and 
help to increase the overall financial strength of our Lodge. 

BRONZE INVESTORS $10-$20 

PLATINUM INVESTORS - $100 

Fennell, Pat & Marilyn 6/2013 

In Memory of Fennell, Jerrye and Patrick 

6/2013 

Florance, Dick 7/2012 

In Memory of Richard A Palmer 8/2012 

Palladini, PSP, Frank & Ebba Jean 6/2015 

Pickenpaugh  Vernon and Betty FLOE PSP 10/2012 

Snyder, Robert & Lisa 5/2013 

SILVER INVESTORS $21 - $50 

GOLD INVESTORS $51 - $99 
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Boyd, Pat 05/2013 

Dayes, PDDGER, Dick & Eleanore 9/2012 

Fennell, Pat & Marilyn 6/2013 

In Memory of Charlie Fiveash 5/2015 

In Memory of Harold Siddens, Linda & Richard 3/2018 

Pickenpaugh, Vernon and Betty 05/2013 

Vera Wright 2013 

Be an Elksize Booster! 

Just $10.00 per year helps offset the cost of printing/mailing the Elk-

size. The following members give! 

Our Newest Candidates 

Let’s give them a Warm ELK Welcome 

 

 

 

 

New Candidates  Proposer  City/State Occupation  Date of Vote 

Yvonne Riley  Tracy Horrell  Tampa, Fl Dental Rep  12/12/2012 

E-MAIL ALERTS! 
If you would like to receive  

e-mail reminders of Tampa Elks events and 
general  

announcements, please send your e-mail  
address to the webmaster: 

Marty Quire | mquire@tampabay.rr.com 
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KIDS! 

VETS! 

ELKS! 

 

With a  

little 

FUN! 
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American Cancer Society  

Relay for Life 

Kickoff Party 
 

 On November 11th, Tampa Elks culminated a 3 day ‘Open House’ by housing the "Interbay  

American Cancer Society," "Relay for Life" kickoff party. We hosted about 35 people who attended along 

with a number of our own Tampa Elks. We relish the fact that Tamp Elks were given this opportunity to 

assist our community in this most worthy of causes. The need of this program were brought to our attention 

by one of our newest members Christine Harris.  

 The "Relay for Life” will be held on April 12 and 13th, 2013 beginning at 6:00 P.M. at Robinson 

High School located at 6311 S. Lois Ave. There will be a number of ways to show support such as  holding 

a fundraiser, walking, or providing donations in the form of cash, food, or refreshments during the Relay. 

 For the last two years, Tampa 708 Elks lodge has participated in and donated almost $1,400.00 to 

this event. We are planning to participate again in 2013. We will, once again, provide a relay team based 

on our departed Tommy McHugh theme “Me and My Monkeys,” You will be hearing more about the pro-

ject as information becomes available. In the meantime, plan to submit your pledge to “Me and My Mon-

keys” team when it becomes available online. You donations will be matched—so make it work and show 

that Elks Care Elks Share.  

 As you know, we have several survivors of Cancer who have participated in the Survivors lap and 

unfortunately, we have lost some of those recently. Become a part of this worthy cause  by pledging to 

those that will be walking to support this Most Worthy cause. 

Youth Camp  

and Youth Activities 

John Wayne Chairman  
 First of all, Flo and I wish all Elks and families a very joyful, healthful, Christmas and a very Happy New Year 2013. 

May it be all you wish for good camaraderie Health and fortune.  

 Our grant day, November 3rd  was a great success thanks to the proud officers of Tampa Lodge #708 for their assis-

tance. My committee people, Tammy Manley, Sue Moore, Flo Wayne, Tracy Horrell and Paul Deland, to them I say "thank 

you" for all your advice and assistance. I and the lodge could not have done this without you. All children had a ball and enjoyed 

the festivities, food and most importantly, the presents.  

 The turnout for our basketball and soccer shoot was small, but again there were no losers. All are moving forward to 

the District competition, and received a trophy or medallion. Thanks to all who assisted me. I could not have done this without 

you. 

 The Tampa Elks’ “Children’s Christmas Party” is planned for December 9th and I am sure that it will, also, be a suc-

cess. We will have prizes, games, Home Depot and a piano player. We will also be announcing the winners of the Drug Free 

poster contest and of course Santa will make a visit. This year we will be doing something different. Each child will be given a 

candy cane with a ticket attached. They will go to a table filled with presents and pick one to their liking. The presents will be 

sorted and picked by age group in order to ensure each will get a gift to their liking.  

 Thanksgiving has come and gone but we have to mention those who attended the Tampa Elks Thanksgiving dinner. It 

was successful!. Thank to all for the donated food and helpers. All attending had a great time.  

That's all for now, see you at the projects and once again, Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 

Trivia Thursday- December 13—7:00 P.M.  

Come test your trivia skills!!!! 

Prizes, Fun and Fellowship 
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M*A*S*H* 

708 Report 

Lesley  

Nikkinen 

Chairman 

What a suc-

cessful event! Our lodge raised $500.00 to benefit the “Army of 

Hope.” Many thanks to Bill Edwards, Bobby Green, Rick Smith, 

Beth and Pat Boyd , Richard Florance, John and Flo Wayne and 

our special sign maker Mikaela. A very special thanks to Tracy Horrell for helping me with  

various duties and  Mike Manley for cooking, serving and making the M*A*S*H* 708 Sign post. 

IT was truly a team effort. Finally I want to thank all those who attended. We had a super time 

and aided our community. This is WHY we exist—to give back to the Community!  

Bell Ringers 

Hear YE-Hear YE 

Pat Fennell  

Chairman.  

 

On December 15th and 

December 22nd Tampa 

lodge #708 will be doing 

our annual RINGING OF 

THE BELLS at Publix 

Super Market, across the 

street form our lodge in 

conjunction with the 

"Salvation Army."  

 The times will be 9:00 AM till 8:00 PM and 

the plan is to have 2 hour shifts. We will have the 

RED KETTLE and at least one Bell Ringer  posi-

tioned no closer that 15 feet from the west entrance of 

the store. We prefer 2 per Ringers per shift. It will 

make it more FUN and the time goes faster when 

your sharing with friends.  The money collected will 

go to help those less fortunate than us, through the 

"Salvation Army" in the name of B.P.O.E. Lodge 

#708. 

 

We have a sign up sheet on the Lodge Bulletin Board 

if you would like to help us out!  Thank you in ad-

vance for your participation in this very worthwhile 

even.  

Please wear something "Elkish" if possible, so that 

the public will know that Elks Care and Elks Share! 

 

PS: Merry Christmas and Happy New Year to all 

from Pat and Marilyn 

Visit the web for more up 

to date information and 

events for Elks! 

 
Grand Lodge 

www.elks.org 

 

Florida State Elks Association 

www.floridaelks.org 

 

Florida State Elks Online  

Community Forum 

www.talkoftheelks.org 

 

Tampa Elks Lodge #708  

http://tampaelks.com 

 

Tampa Elks Facebook | http://

www.facebook.com/#!/ElksLodge708 

 

 Editors Note: Social Net-

working via Twitter is com-
ing soon. Training will be 

available. Keep your ears 

open for the “Tweets!”  



 

Bartender News   

“Peggi”    “Debbie” 

Americanism -  

Revisiting Elks Purposes   
Dick Florance  Americanism Chairman 

DON’T STOP NOW Turn to the next Page>> 

 Here we are in December.  Another year is almost over and what a great year it has been for the 

Lodge.  As some of you are aware, the TAILGATE PARTIES are going strong.  We’d like to show ALL the 

members how much fun we have at these events.  So here is the schedule for December:  December 2nd v. 

Denver Broncos (4:05 p.m.) and December 16th v. the Saints (1:00 p.m.).  Don’t forget that College Football 

is also available every SATURDAY on 3 large screen TVs!!   There are drink specials and beer specials. 

Also, keep in mind that YOUR LODGE is offering the following every night of the week: 

   

Monday, Ladies Night (2-4-1 wells and house wine – Ladies only) 

Tequila Tuesdays (Margaritas) 

Wild Wednesdays (Southern Comfort and Well Gin $2.00) 

Thirsty Thursdays (Creations by Peggi) 

Friendly Fridays – Live Music and Full Kitchen Menu 

Social Saturdays (Beer/Drink Specials – College Football) 

Sports Sundays (Bucs – Tailgates – Beer Specials) 

 

Come on down and join in the fun!  Debbie and Peggi look forward to making EVERY night special at your 

Lodge!   
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 As 2012 comes nearer to a close, revisit with  me - what Elks do—We do, I suppose - think of our 

communities with their children - so many in need - and then -we act for these children - and so yes, in having 

Children's Christmas parties with games, food, fun and gifts given indeed - our Elks service to children in 

need at Christmas times - and throughout the years - continues our charity towards them - with all Elks good 

cheers! 

          Now comes to my mind - with so many different circumstances - that  become individually a crisis - 

America's military services veterans - with their service to our "forever freedoms" - with their grievous inju-

ries - both physical and mental-and yes, very personal as well as incidental!  So yes, revisit with me - what 

Elks do - with Charity, Brotherly Love, and with Fidelity to their veteran's causes - and repeat with me with 

our Elks honor and pride - " As long as there are American Veterans - they will never be left alone" - Elks 

will ALWAYS be there to help them - until their times to hear our Elks chimes of memory forever pealing 

forth their friendly message!   

          As 2012  comes nearer to a close - we should always revisit Elks purposes - so as to re-

focus our ideas into words and in deeds - that Elks Care and Elks Share in unlimited capaci-

ties to help other Americans in need.  Have a Merry Christmas and a safe, Happy New Year 

into 2013. 
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 CHRISTMAS BAZAAR 

              DECEMBER 7th 
  
DON'T FORGET THE LOE Annual CHRISTMAS 

BAZAAR.  WE HAVE GIFT ITEMS AND RAFFLES.  

WE ALWAYS HAVE THE BEST BAKED ITEMS THAT 

YOU CAN FIND.  YOU NEVER KNOW WHAT SUR-

PRISES WE HAVE.  WE WILL POST HOURS ON 

THE BULLETIN BOARD. YOU CAN GET IN THE 

CHRISTMAS MOOD. 
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Bands in December 
Dec 7th, Keith and Ruby 

Dec 14th, One Big Sky 

Dec 21st, Chris and Bob 

Dec 28th, NO BAND 

Dec 31, Street Life 

Thank you from WCD 
 I just want to take the time to say thank 

you to your lodge for not only attending but also 

participating in the WCD Talent show.  Red solo 

cup and Double D cup was great and everyone 

loved it!  Really good!  Please pass along to eve-

ryone in the act that we really appreciated all they 

did.   

  Pat, you were a hit with your songs and 

are welcome anytime to sing for us.   

 As soon as we get all the expenses sorted 

out we will be sending a check to your lodge for 

Harry Anna.  Thanks again for your support and 

have a great day! 

 

Dolly Masi 

District Chair for Harry Anna 

727-409-2256 

In Loving Memory 
  Dale Ellis William Edward Beuer JR.  

 July 2012 Nov 2010 

  Doyle Darby Sr. Nov 2012  

Keep Family and Friends in our Hearts and Memories 
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It is not to early to start thinking about  

2013-2014 ELECTIONS... 

Make a difference Get involved Be-

come a part of Something BIG! 
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New Years Eve 

“Party of a Lifetime”  
December 31, 2012 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
SO—BRING A FRIEND  

Sorry—Adult Only 

 

Price includes:  

Live Music by “Street Life,”  

Dinner, Party Favors 

Champagne Toast 

Awesome Elk Friends 

And Breakfast  

served with    a  
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Thanksgiving ELK Style 
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Grand  Lodge and State  

Dates to Remember 

 

Elk Memorial Service will be held on December 2, 2012 at 3:00 pm at the lodge.  

Please attend to pay tribute to the Elks who have passed away.  

 

District Book inspection Tampa #708 Sunday December 16th 9:00 A.M. 

ALL OFFICERS ARE REQUIRED TO ATTEND 
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Save the Date — January 26th 2013 

“Gasparilla Day of Fun” 
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ELKSIZE NOTICE 
Articles due by the 15th of each month! 

 

Questions?  Comments?  

Pat Boyd 
Elksize Editor 

fpboyd@futurestreamsinc.com 

(813) 505-7485 


